
JEWELRY STORE ROBBERIES 
Unknown Suspects 

Bridgeview, Illinois; Dearborn, Michigan; and Winchester, Missouri 
July 13, 2023; January 9, 2024; August 7, 2024; and September 14, 2024 

Jawahir Jewelry robbery Jawahir Jewelry robbery Jerusalem Jewelry robbery Jawahir Jewelry robbery 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $15,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the individuals involved in these robberies. 

DETAILS 
The FBI is seeking the public's assistance in identifying the unknown suspects involved in at least four violent jewelry store robberies in July 2023 and January 
2024, in Bridgeview, Illinois; August 2024 in Dearborn, Michigan; and September 2024, in Winchester, Missouri. 
 
On July 13, 2023, three male suspects wearing masks and face coverings robbed Jawahir Jewelry in Bridgeview, Illinois, at gunpoint. On January 9, 2024, it is 
believed that the same three male suspects robbed Jerusalem Jewelry in Bridgeview, Illinois, at gunpoint. On August 7, 2024, suspects robbed Mariam Jewelry in 
Dearborn, Michigan, at gunpoint. On September 14, 2024, four suspects robbed Dahab Jewelry in Winchester, Missouri. 
 
 

SHOULD BE CONSIDERED ARMED AND DANGEROUS 

If you have any information concerning these individuals, please contact the FBI's Toll-Free tipline at 1-800-CALL-FBI (1-800-225-5324). You may also 
contact your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Chicago 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/chicago
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